Pawnee City School Board approves Pay Hikes

(KLZA)—The Pawnee City Board of Education has scheduled a special meeting for Tuesday, August 29 at 5:30 p.m. to conduct a budget hearing for the 2017-18 fiscal year.

During Monday nights July Board meeting Board members approved acceptance of a donation of just over \$3-thousand from the Pawnee City Public Schools Education Foundation for purchasing new elementary vocal curriculum.

Substitute teacher daily pay will be increased by \$5 per day for the new school year. Substitutes will now be paid \$115 per day. An increase for school bus drivers was also approved. The rate will go from \$35 to \$40 per route.

Lunch prices are increasing for Pawnee City students. The price is going up a dime for Elementary, Junior and Senior High lunches. Breakfast prices will increase a nickel for students. Adult meal prices will remain the same.

The Pawnee City School District will renew its membership in the Nebraska Rural Community School Association for the new school year with dues of \$850.

A motion to authorize Kyle's Service Center in Pawnee City and Klepper Oil & Repair of DuBois to conduct student passenger vehicle quarterly inspections was approved unanimously.

Many Signals Communications